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March 19, 2015 

 

 

Michelle Sadlier 

Historic Preservation Officer 

PO Box 1967 

Olympia, WA 98504 

 

Dear Ms. Sadlier: 

 

I am delighted to inform you that the State Library in Olympia, has been submitted for 

placement onto the National Register of Historic Places.  However, before a property or 

properties within the jurisdiction of the Certified Local Government may be considered 

by the State to be nominated to the National Register, per the National Historic 

Preservation Act of 1966 (Title 1: section 101, c2A) and the State of Washington CLG 

Requirements & Procedures (Amended 2002, IVA), the Certified Local Government is 

required to comment on the nomination.  

 

As such, your local preservation commission and elected official, after reasonable 

opportunity for public comment, and is asked to fill out the attached form as to 

whether or not the subject property, in its opinion, meets the criteria of the National 

Register.  You can also download the form at our website 

(http://www.dahp.wa.gov/national-register-of-historic-places).  The form must be 

received by DAHP five days in advance of the State Advisory Council meeting to assure 

that the property will be reviewed at the scheduled meeting.  

 

You are welcome to observe or participate in the process.  Please feel free to contact 

me if you have any questions or concerns over the CLG review process or the 

nomination of this resource. 

  

Sincerely,  

 
Michael Houser 

State Architectural Historian, DAHP 

360-586-3076 

Michael.houser@dahp.wa.gov     
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